
Sylvester Pendleton Clarke coming to Pendleton!! 

 

Sylvester Pendleton Clarke  
9:00 am, Friday, September 14th, 2018 

Pendleton Town Hall 

Pendleton would like to welcome the great grandson of the founder of our town, 
Sylvester Pendleton Clarke, on Friday, September 14, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the 
Pendleton Town Hall located at 6570 Campbell Blvd. 

 We will be hosting a small reception open to the public, and we encourage 
anyone to attend to meet, greet, and welcome him. It is extraordinarily exciting as 
he has not been here since 2001, and he is very anxious to see Pendleton, meet 
some folks, and be part of our community again.  

He is eager to share stories, answer questions, and witness the changes in our 
area since he was last here. SO, let’s welcome this significant man with the 
respect he so deserves from us. 

 If you have any further questions, please contact Stephanie Chase, Pendleton 
Town Historian, at 625-8833 ext. 123 anytime. 


